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Friday 17th May 2024

Mr Damian Kenny 
Executive Head teacher

Nursery – Edward Kayik
RS – Grishma Parihar
RL – Rowan Lever
1W- Layla Weston
1G- Charlotte Daniels 
2F- Filip Oravec
2R- Jozef Latta-Skudlarz
3C- Logan Jones
3M –Callie-Anne Murray-Leacy

4C- Roksanna Pikos
4S- Wilma Obodo
5A- Lois Ball
5H- Isla Liu
6O – All pupils
6M – All pupils

Maths word: Subitise 
English word : Courage

Headteacher’s  
Spectacular Pupil

Hunter Fennah

Class %

Nursery 96%

RL 96%

RS 97%

1W 94%

1G 99% 

2F 92%

2R 88%

3C 99%

3M 96%

4C 92%

4S 96%

5A 97%

5H 93%

6O 89%

6M 97%

Weekly

Attendance

94.1%

YEAR TO DATE :  95.2%

If your child is absent  you 
must inform the school 
office by 9.00am

Report any concerns

If you suspect a child is being abused or is in 

danger of being abused please contact a 

Designated Safeguarding Lead, Mr Kenny or 

Deputy Safeguarding Lead, Miss Walker. 

You can also contact the Multi Agency 

Safeguarding Hub (MASH) on: 0151  443 

2600.   If a child is in immediate danger, call 

the Police immediately on 999

999.
Timekeeping

Congratulations to all the children and parents for a 
tremendous effort this week. 

We had 10 lates this week.  
Remember doors open 8.40am

Dear parents and carers, 
I hope this newsletter finds you well. As we approach the end of another academic term, I would like to share with you 
some important updates and upcoming events at our esteemed institution.
First and foremost, let us acknowledge the hard work and dedication of our Year 6 pupils as they have now completed the 
SATS examinations. Their perseverance and commitment to academic excellence are truly commendable. 
In our continuous efforts to support the emotional well-being of our pupils, we are pleased to welcome a listening ear 
counsellor to our school this week. This professional will be working closely with children from Year 1 to Year 6, providing 
them with a safe and supportive environment to express their thoughts and concerns.
Additionally, today we had our parental maths workshops specifically designed for Years 4&5 parents and carers.
This interactive session aims to provide you with valuable insights and strategies to support your child's mathematical 
development at home. Thank you for those that attended. 
Moving forward, please make a note of the following upcoming events:
Year 4 students will embark on an exciting educational trip to Dolly Hall next week. Please make sure you have read all the 
communication and are packed ready to go. 
Year 1 students will be participating in the phonics screening check, a crucial assessment of their reading and decoding 
skills. We kindly request your support in preparing your child for this important milestone.
As always, we value your involvement and collaboration in your child's educational journey. Together, we can create an 
environment that fosters growth, curiosity, and a love for learning.
Thank you for your continued support and trust in our educational endeavours.
Mr Kenny Executive Head Teacher




